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Third and Fourth year Drama Production

Tickets are now on sale for this year's 3rd and 4th year drama production. The show is
called "A Series of Public Apologies in Response to an Unfortunate Incident" and was
written by John Donnelly at the start of 2020. Here's some information about it.

Why is it that, in the words of Elton John, “Sorry seems to be the hardest word" - and not
just for some senior leaders in this new satirical play as they try to deal with an unfortunate
incident on the school premises? Whatever the reason, there's no doubt our lives are
increasingly littered with public figures lining up to apologise for one misdemeanour or
another. And all too often, their use of the “s” word not only seems to stick in their throats,
but to further inflame passions on all sides. Perhaps we shouldn’t be surprised. As
Alexander Pope reminded us, “to err is human; to forgive, divine.” Featuring some strong
language, our middle school cast tackle John Donnelly’s comically entertaining play with
relish.

Please follow this link to book tickets. Performances take place on Tuesday 29 and
Wednesday 30 March at 7pm in the Amey Theatre. Audience capacity for this
production is limited to around 50 tickets per performance, so to avoid
disappointment, please don't delay! All proceeds will be donated to the Disasters
Emergency Committee.

https://www.abingdon.org.uk/sports-and-leisure/performance/a-series-of-public-apologies/

